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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Pēpuere/February 

6th  Closed 

12th  Closed 

19th  Marae Trip Artsenta Closed 

Māehe/March 

13th –21st Fringe Exhibition Em’paw’rium 

24th Closed Otago Anniversary 

26th Concert 

Āperira/April 

14th Lizzette’s Pop-Up opening 

18th Closed Good Friday 

21st Closed Easter Monday 

25th Closed Anzac Day 

 

 

Change of Wednesday hours 

From February we will be opening from 12 noon on 
Wednesdays. This change is needed to ensure we can 
provide the best service possible to artists. It will allow 
staff more time for planning events, projects, outings 
(and our 40th), training, professional development, 
among other things. We are mindful this affects some 
artists and thank you for your understanding. 

OAS show coming up in May coming 

up on May 5th—16th 

Market day Fun ! 

End of Year Shenanigans 2024 
 
On Wednesday the 18th of December, 
Artsenta hosted another successful End of 
Year Shenanigans event. Compared to the 
previous year, we had twice the number of 
performers take part. They treated the 
audience to poetry and musical items, which 
included an impressive array of original songs. 
It was great to see the mix of experienced 
performers, and first-time debutants take to 
the stage to share their talent and charisma. 
 
Quote from artist: 
 
I am always impressed by the multitude of 
talent displayed at the Artsenta concerts. As 
for me, I seem to have a hankering for soulful 
ballads with hopeful endings, as was the case 
with John Denver’s, “Leaving on a Jet Plane.” 
I hope you enjoyed!” ~Stephen 

 

Artwaves Radio Show 

We are excited to get back on the “Artwaves” at OARfm – 105.4fm 

every other Wednesday @ 2pm. 

This year we are planning to recreate our jingles with fresh ideas from 

our artists. 

We are looking forward to bringing our Artists’ musical selections, 
poetry readings and all the latest news from Artsenta. Wherever 
creativity is happening in and around Artsenta we will tell you all about 
it!! 

Lizette’s 

show 

coming up 

Artist Voice. 

What is it 

Who is it? 

Em ‘PAW’rium: Fringe show. @ Artsenta Pop Up 

Gallery from 13th to 21st March. Everything about 

the animals we love. 

Welcome Back 

Kia ora koutou, welcome back to Artsenta and your 
creative community. Artsenta staff had a really 
good tidy up at the end of last year including 
painting the gallery area. We’re all looking forward 
to a great year of creativity and there’s some great 
events and projects coming up which I encourage 
everyone to get stuck into. Throughout 2025 we will 
be preparing for next year’s 40th celebrations – we’ll 
keep you posted on developments. Lastly, a big 
warm welcome to Lisa, our new staff member who 
will be leading our pottery area. Lisa brings lots of 
skills and experience and it's great to have a full 
team once again. Mauri ora. 

Paul McLellan-Smith 

New staff member Lisa  


